
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Cody Field, Management Analyst II  

DATE:    March 25, 2024 

SUBJECT: 
DHM Regional Tolling Survey Results 
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
In February, DHM Research conducted a survey of Portland Metro region voters regarding tolling 
in the region. The survey was conducted to gauge public opinion about congestion and road 
quality in the Portland metro region, assess general awareness of tolling and its purpose, assess 
awareness and support of current ODOT tolling plans, and gauge interest in alternative methods to 
fund transportation.  

DHM prepared a report for the cities of West Linn, Tualatin, and Wilsonville, and the United Food & 
Commercial Workers Local 555. Representatives from DHM will provide Council with an overview 
of the survey results.  

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

- Regional Tolling Survey PowerPoint Presentation 
 


